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3rd December- 
 Last day of school Term 4

 

CLASSROOM VISITS
 Christmas craft has started during the afternoon session this week. Students are split into mixed age
groups and participate in a variety of art and craft activities. Please see photos below. 

WELCOME NEW STAFF
I would like to extend a warm welcome to Mr Casey Abel or new high school teacher for 2022. Mr Abel
is a graduate teacher from Brisbane. I have had numerous conversations with Casey and he is certainly
very keen to be a member of the school and wider community. 

YEAR 10 GRADUATION
Last Wednesday night we farewelled our two, Year 10 students at a beautiful graduation dinner held at
the hall. Both students started their learning journey at Tambo when they were in Prep and finished
last Friday after 11 years of education. They both looked outstanding in their formal attire. I wish them
all the very best in the years to come. You can drop into school at any time. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS
I wish all the staff, students and Tambo SS community members a very merry Christmas and a happy
new year. I hope you take the time to relax and catch up with family and friends
.
FAREWELL
Farewell to Ms Gunn and Mr Tizora and all the best at your new schools in 2022. We have all
appreciated your professionalism and commitment to our school over a number of year. 

MESSAGE FROM THE ACTING DIRECTOR GENERAL - EDUCATION
Mandatory COVID-19 vaccinations 
This morning (Tuesday) the Premier has announced a new Health Direction for workers in high risk
settings.
 From 23 January 2022, mandatory COVID-19 vaccinations will be required for all people delivering a
service at a school or an early childhood education and care setting. This includes contractors,
volunteers, regulators and auditors.
 All people who are delivering a service on these sites will need to have had their first dose of the
COVID-19 vaccination by 17 December 2021 and the second completed by 23 January 2022.
 Further information will be provided as soon as possible about how this new requirement will be
managed within the Department of Education.
 We have worked hard to remain COVID-safe since the pandemic began, and this new vaccination
requirement will play a critical role in keeping each other, and the students and children in our care,
safe.
 Thank you to everyone who has already made a commitment to be vaccinated for their own
protection and that of the community we support.
 Right now, my key message to you is to get vaccinated.
 I strongly encourage you to view the vaccination locations webpage and arrange your vaccination as
soon as possible.
Ensuring as many Queenslanders as possible are vaccinated is the most effective way for us all to stay
safe as we continue to enjoy relaxed restrictions and achieve Queensland’s COVID vaccine plan to
unite families.
Further information
 Stay up to date by regularly checking the Queensland Government COVID-19 website and visiting our
COVID-19 pages on our Departmental website and OnePortal.
 Please stay COVID safe. As always, I will continue to update you on any further developments as they
arise.
 Regards

 Craig Allen
Acting Director-General
 Department of Education 

1st December- 
 Year 6 Graduation

24th January- 
 First Day School 2022

3rd December- 
 Swimming Carnival

https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/684/2dqg8pm/2491077/8S5Ymdt535ux2qFJfloGYUqci_SRz9xnSd9IXXUb.html
https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/684/2dqg8pm/2491479/8S5Ymdt535ux2qFJfloGDZ1LNSaMOCrXu.6mduxp.html
https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/684/2dqg8pm/2487819/8S5Ymdt535ux2qFJfloG1900hB7HOBsKQZkw3V8y.html
https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/684/2dqg8pm/2490551/8S5Ymdt535ux2qFJfloGjaersL.ftwznF4iSxcZl.html
https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/684/2dqg8pm/2490555/8S5Ymdt535ux2qFJfloGoppB3D1gLmd73bCO9WBU.html
https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/684/2dqg8pm/2488579/8S5Ymdt535ux2qFJfloG7ZTjTSHAGwB2hTuRvFcK.html


Year 10 GraduationSpeech Night Award
Winners 2021

AWARD - RECIPIENT
MERIT YEAR 6 - Zara F

EFFORT YEAR 6 - Matilda F
MERIT YEAR 7 - Toby H

EFFORT YEAR 7 - Noah C
MERIT YEAR 8 - Lily St

MERIT YEAR 9 - Kobe M
EFFORT YEAR 9 - Jack J

YEAR 10 ENCOURAGEMENT - Zac H
ACADEMIC ACHIEVER AWARD YEAR 10 - Heidi R
KM & DK WOODWARD EFFORT AWARD -  Jack J

SCIENCE/MATHS/TECHNOLOGY -  Tom R
Longhorn Outstanding Achievement Award -  Noah

C
FALLEN SOLDIERS - Lacy M

INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY - Jett S
ARTS COUNCIL - Ella O’N

ARTHUR CON FOO BURSARY - Heidi R
ADF LONG TAN - Heidi R

SPORT PERPETUAL TROPHY - Toby H
Principal’s Secondary Citizenship Award - Kobe M
Principal’s Primary Citizenship Award - Amelia B

Principal’s Secondary Encouragement - Award Jaye-
Jaye C

Principal’s Primary Encouragement Award -    Lacee
C

Lachlan Millar ‘School Spirit Award’ - Milly J
CWA AWARD - Lily S

Ampol Allrounder - Kobe M

Due to the Swimming Carnival
Friday, P & C WILL NOT be
doing a free lunch.  Please

bring money for the canteen
at the pool.



Swimming Carnival
Friday 3rd December

8-16 year old's will depart
school at 8:45am

Prep-Year 2 will come at 11am
Canteen Operating



Around the
classrooms
this week.





Week 9 Be Rule

Be Safe

Play fairly, invite
others to join in, follow

the rules, participate
in school approved

games.

Be safe when playing

Attendance  

Connect with us on Facebook
Tambo State School

Our attendance goal—90%
Attendance rate 87.2%

Our gains
Unexplained absences

have decreased
How to improve?

Increase attendance on
 Fridays

School Swimming
School swimming will start Week 4.  Due to camp there will

be no swimming in week 7.  Please see timetable below.




